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September 15, 1983
EF2 - 65,230

Director cf Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

Reference: Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant, Unit 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

Subject: Licensed Operator Requalification Program

In accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 55, Appendix A,
the attached description of the Licensed Operator Requalifica-
tion Program is submitted for your approval.

Considering the need for our recently licensed operators to
begin requalification training, your prompt review is requested.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Larry E.
Schuerman,(313)586-4207.

Sincerely,

Attachment '

cc: Mr. P. Byron
Mr. M. D. Lynch

8309200408 830915 m m "A
PDR ADOCK 05000341 UUJ
V PDR

l|#


